
English Indoor 
Bowling Association Ltd 
David Cornwell House, Bowling Green,  
Melton Mowbray Leicestershire LE13 0FA 
Telephone: 01664 481 900   Fax: 01664 482 888    
 

E-mail: enquiries@eiba.co.uk    Website: www.eiba.co.uk 
 

English Indoor Bowling Association Limited.  Registered in England and Wales No. 06714071 
Registered Office: David Cornwell House, Bowling Green, Leicester Road, Melton Mowbray, Leicestershire LE13 0FA 

Wednesday, 25 May 2011 
 
Dear EIBA Contact, 

Free Water Audit Offer 
 
EIBA Ltd member Melton & District Indoor Bowls Club, has benefited from 
refunds of £1,400 and annual savings of £1,600 p.a. from having their 
water charges audited by Water Audit Services. 
 
Water authorities across the UK are often found to be charging their 
customers incorrectly for water and sewerage services. The EIBA, 
therefore, are delighted to recommend the offer of a free audit of your 
water costs by Water Audit Services. 
 
• The audit will identify where cost levels/charges and consumption are 

not appropriate and the remedial action to be taken to correct the 
account.  

• If a member wishes to adopt any recommendations, Water Audit 
Services handle all issues and negotiation with the water authority 
until everything is resolved.  

• At the end of the exercise, the worst case scenario is that Clubs will 
have all water charges validated as being correct, at no cost 
whatsoever to the members.  

• Finally, by consuming water more efficiently, we all play a part in reducing our impact on the environment.  

• Water Audit Services earn their fee from a share, for a limited period only, of the clearly auditable savings and 
refunds that they secure for EIBA Affiliated Clubs.  

 
Robin Gregory of Water Audit Services is really looking forward to this venture with the EIBA and its members: 
 
“I'm very excited about the cost benefits that Indoor Bowls Clubs could enjoy by undertaking a water audit with 
ourselves. It's free, won’t in any way disrupt their day to day activities and they are completely in charge of whether 
they wish to pursue any of the recommendations or not; it is their call. We look forward to talking to all EIBA 
Affiliated Clubs over the coming months.” 
 
To find out how this new service can benefit your club, contact:  
 

Robin Gregory, Water Audit Services 
Telephone: 01780 432902     E-mail robin@waterauditservices.co.uk 

 
 

As an EIBA member you will enjoy the significant benefit of a 25% reduction in the standard fee term. 
 

Just mention EIBA when contacting  
Water Audit Services  

 
We hope you find this offer of interest and that if you are due any refunds, you will have the assistance of Water 
Audit Services to help secure them, together with helping you to reduce the Club Overheads. 
 
If you would like to discuss this matter further then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Peter Thompson 
Chief Operating Executive 

“We were unsure of the need for 
an audit but since the cost to us 
for Water Audit Services to assess 
the potential was £nil, we knew we 
had nothing to lose. The results 
have been impressive, as not only 
have we received refunds from 
our water supplier but significant 
annual cost savings too. 
Furthermore, we did not have to 
do anything as Water Audit 
Services handled all the issues 
with the water company. I would 
happily recommend this service to 
all EIBA members” 
 
Robert Welborn, Chairman, Melton 
& District Indoor Bowls Club. 


